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SUN COUNTRY AIRLINES TO PROVIDE FREE FLIGHTS TO HEALTHCARE 

WORKERS 
 

MINNEAPOLIS. April 9, 2020 – Sun Country Airlines today announces free flights will be offered to healthcare workers 
traveling through the end of April to assist in the efforts to combat COVID-19.   
 
“During these unprecedented times, we want to do what we can to help the response efforts by providing travel options for 
the heroic healthcare workers on the front lines,” said Sun Country Airlines CEO Jude Bricker. “Our community has 
supported us for over 35 years, and we’re proud to take this opportunity to give back.” 
 
Healthcare workers in need of travel on a route offered by Sun Country should email HealthcareFlights@suncountry.com 
with a photo copy of their work badge and a verification of which hospital or organization they will be traveling to support. 
Offer is open to healthcare workers through April 30. 
 
About Sun Country  
Sun Country Airlines is a privately held company based in the Twin Cities of Minneapolis-St. Paul. Founded by a small 
group of pilots and flight attendants in 1983, the award-winning airline has established itself as a leader in leisure travel over 
its 37 years of service. The airline encourages guests to ‘Get to Going’, the embodiment of the brand’s purpose to help 
customers travel more with low fares and safe, reliable, nonstop service to more than 50 amazing destinations across the 
U.S., Canada, Mexico, Central America and the Caribbean. The airline offers services from its Sun Country Charters and 
Sun Country Vacations divisions, and also operates a cargo business. 
 
For photos, b-roll and additional company information, visit our newsroom.  
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